
 

 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Introduction…  
I hope 

Everyone had a 
fantastic Easter and 

you are taking 
advantage of the 

longer days as well as 
the slightly warmer 

weather. It was nice to 
see a few of you at the 

parent teacher 
interviews earlier this 

month and I am 
astonished that we are 
eighty percent through 

the school year. 
 

In English Language, 

We have completed 
unit four of our 

Keystone books. The 
students ended the 

unit by writing an essay 
on the meaning of 

home as well as a fun 
news presentation on 

events in the 

community. We are 
presently preparing for 

the upcoming 
speaking contest in 

early May just after the 
long weekend.  
In Mathematics, 

We examined parrell 
and perpendicular 

lines and will continue 

with lines and 
transformations.   

 
      In Social Studies,  

We continue to further 
our understanding of 
the confederation of 

Canada and it’s 
prominent people and 

events from 1850-
1890.There will be a 

Canadian history quiz 
later on in May and It 

will be interesting to 
see how Canadian the 

class has become. 
 

In Science, 

We are looking at 
water conservation 

and domestic, 
agricultural and 

industrail use.  

 

        Happy April!  
 
        Mr.  Joseph  
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